
 
Website:  www.berkshirehillscivic.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/berkshirehillscivic 

 

Hello neighbors!  Hoping you had a safe and enjoyable summer.   

With fall approaching, we are planning the annual fall picnic to be held on Saturday September 16th from 

4:00-6:00 PM in our park (Kiehn Park).  Please plan to attend.  BHCA will provide hot dogs, hamburgers, 

and drinks.  Please bring a covered dish or dessert to share as well as your own place setting.  Thank you 

for your interest and participation.  Looking forward to seeing you at the picnic! 

At the conclusion of the picnic, we will have our fall meeting.  All members are welcome to attend.  In line 

with the bylaws, we will select our association officers for the upcoming year.  Anyone interested in 

serving on the board as a board member or officer, please let a current board member know your wishes.  

Also at the meeting, we will plan for the children’s’ Halloween party.  As always, your input and ideas are 

welcomed on any activities, fund raisers, or concerns you feel need addressed.  

Your all-volunteer board members are:   

Art Carr - President                                              Larry Cutright - Vice President 

Mike Faust - Secretary                                        Joe Rizzo - Treasurer 

Paul Olinick - Board Member                            Josh Howard - Board Member 

Dale Flor - Board Member 

Please refer to the community sign on the corner of Creek and Junction for any upcoming activity 

information.  

We appreciate your time and hope to see you soon and work with you for our neighborhood.  Have a 

good day! 
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